Heldenfels, Leane

From: david cancialosi =spSr RS M

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 9:57 AM

To: Heldenfels, Leane /\
Cc: Ramirez, Diana; Heidi Sauer; Kellogg, Eben; MJ; Tim Lopez; Terry Irion

Subject: Re: Lot 10-Blk D, Rivercrest Drive

Leane,

Please accept this email as formal request for postponement of Case# C15-2015-0171 at lot 10 Block D located on Rivercrest
Dr. to the Jan 11, 2016 BOA Agenda. S —————

Also, please note that the address listed on the current public notice is not correct. The notice lists "3505 Rivercrest Dr.”

Not sure where this street number originated from, but it's not attached to lot 10 block D. Notice that my application reflects
“lot 10 block D".

Lot 10 block D has no assigned numerical address since it's a virgin lot. | will work on that with addressing before the next
hearing and apprise of you of necessary changes to the notice to accurately reflect the subject site.

Thank you.

Please note: We’re moving into our expanded office space and our phone lines are limited for the next 1-2 weeks. Email is the best form of
communication for current or future projects. My cell phone is also available: 512-799-2401. Thank you.

Also note: I am out of the office Dec 14-Jan 4. | will be completely unavailable by phone or email during this time. | return to the office Jan 4, 2016.
Please contact my Assistant by phone or email for immediate assistance. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

David Cancialosi

Permit Partners, LLC

105 W. Riverside Suite 225
Austin, TX 78704
512.593.5368 o
512.213.0261 f

www.Permit-Partners.com




